
 

PRESS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release on 11-29-18 

 

PEPPERMINT PARADE – RESCHEDULED! 

Mayor Dennis Estok would like to announce that due to the inclement weather 

predicted for Saturday, December 1st, the City of Knox Peppermint Parade will 

be cancelled and rescheduled for Saturday, December 15th.   

The parade line-up has changed to 3:00 p.m. and start promptly at 3:30 p.m.  

The route for the parade remains the same, however it will END at the 

Community Center NOT at Wythogan Park.  The reviewing stand will be 

stationed at the intersection of Lake and Main St.  

The Tree Lighting will take place immediately following the conclusion of the 

parade outside at the Community Center and Santa Claus will then be ready to 

visit with the kids inside!  Bring your own camera for pictures with Santa! 

Please join us and enjoy free hot cocoa, cider and smores!  

If you have any questions, please contact the Mayor’s office at 772-4553.  
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